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New Website and Mobile Capabilities Mean Even More Conveniences for Clark County Credit Union Members

[LAS VEGAS, Nev.] – December 14, 2016 – With Clark County Credit Union’s newly designed website and mobile-friendly content, members can do even more business remotely, including deposit a check on their smart phone without leaving work, check their account balance between Instagram posts, and transfer money while hiking in Red Rock.
 
“In response to our members’ requests, we have added more online banking features on both our mobile app and via desktop to allow access to member accounts from virtually anywhere,” said Matt Kershaw, Chief Executive Officer of CCCU.  “As always, this suite of online services is free to our members.”
 
Once a member sets up their account and login, they are able to customize services and features to match their preferences.
 
ABOUT CLARK COUNTY CREDIT UNION
Founded in 1951, CCCU is a not-for-profit financial institution serving 40,000 members who are municipal employees (Clark County, City of Henderson, City of Las Vegas and City of North Las Vegas), medical professionals, members of Nevada Public Radio (KNPR) and numerous select employer groups. CCCU has assets of $650 million and six branches throughout the Las Vegas valley. More information about CCCU can be found online at ccculv.org.              
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